
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Re: Year 6 SATs 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming SATs tests that your child will be sitting at the main site 
next week. These tests are statutory, and your child is provided the opportunity to complete these 
important assessments.  

 
The schedule for the SATs tests is as follows:  

 

• Monday 13th May Spelling, punctuation and grammar  

 

• Tuesday 14th May English reading  

 

• Wednesday 15th May Mathematics Paper 1 arithmetic and Paper 2 reasoning  

 

• Thursday 16th May Mathematics Paper 3 reasoning  
 
Please make sure that your child arrives at school punctually on each day. Being on time will help 
them settle in and approach the tests with a calm and focused mindset.  

 
As parents / carers, your support and encouragement play a significant role in your child's academic 
success. Your involvement and positive reinforcement can help alleviate any anxiety your child may 
be feeling about the SATs tests and boost their confidence.  

 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the upcoming SATs tests, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch with the school office. We are here to support you and your child throughout this 
process.  

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in ensuring that your child has the best 
possible chance to excel in the SATs tests.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss R Buonocore 

KS2 Lead Teacher 


